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BRISBANE WOMENS HOCKEY ASSOCIATION 

LIFE MEMBER 
 

MRS MARILYN CHATFIELD (NEE SPICE) 
Born: 02/05/1947 

 

 
 
Marilyn commenced her hockey career in 1958 playing for Valley Hockey 

Club and representing at Brisbane and Queensland levels. 

Marilyn became very involved with the promotion of Junior Hockey and held 

several positions in BWHA. 

 
LIFE MEMBERSHIP AWARDED:   2000 

 

BWHA JUNIOR SECTION 

Fixture Committee     1976, 1984-86, 95-96 

Secondary Schoolgirls Selection Committee 1985 

Equipment Officer     1986-88 

U15 Selector      1986, 89, 95, 98-99 

U11 Brisbane 2 – Coach    1987 

Junior President      1990-94 

Junior Management     1990-94 

U13 Selector      1990-92 

U15 State Championship Committee  1990 
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Delegate to BWHA     1990 

U13 Championship Committee   1992, 2003 

Long Service Award     1993 

Development Committee    1994, 96, 2001-02 

Rasey Park Committee    1994 

 
BWHA  

Vice President      1989-91, 96-98, 2000-01 

Senior Management     1990-96, 2000-02 

Senior Fixtures & Grading    1997-2001 

Fixtures & Grading (Turf)    1998-01 

Brisbane Technical Judge Certificate  1998 

Selection Committee     1999, 2001-03 

Staff – Administration     1999 

U18 Selection Committee    2001-02 

Competitions Committee (Turf)   2002-04 

Umpires & Technical Committee   2002-03 

Southern Cross Hockey League 

  Swifts Manager    2002 

Southern Cross Committee    2003 

Volunteer of the Year     2003 

 

QWHA 

U12 Selector      1987 

Uniform Officer      1988-91 

U15 Selector      1989 

Junior Development Committee   1990 

U13 Selector      1990 

Veterans Selector     1995 

 

HQ 

Veterans Selector     1996-2001 

U13 Selector      1996, 2000 

Delegate       1996-97, 2001 

Fixtures & Grading     1997 

U18 Selector      2001-03 

U18 Manager      2001-02 
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Volunteer Award      2001 

 

SHS 

State Hockey Centre Association  

   - Board Member   1996 

 

MEMORIES THEN AND NOW 

Marilyn preferred the game when all teams played at the one venue and 

junior players were able to see A grade games in action.   In my first game 

in A1I remember being told by Pix Josiffe that my uniform was too short 

and not to wear my Queensland blazer with my club uniform. 

Many friendships (including those in opposing teams) were made as 

everyone stayed for the afternoon at the fields. 

With the current rule changes the game has become faster and exciting 

and I feel this has all been for the good of hockey. 


